
Kenta Tsukuba

Hello, Mr. Elwood. I’m a student in your class (English 3C writing). I’m from [city] in Ibaraki Prefecture. 

When I entered Tsukuba University, I was surprised to see you, because my English teacher was not Japanese. I had learned English since I was a junior high school student, but my English teachers were all Japanese. All the teachers used Japanese as a matter of course. That’s why I was puzzled at your class, but when I was able to listen English of you, I became very glad. Of course, your English pronunciation is very good. My ability to hear English is not so good, but it’s better now. 

My future plan with English is to study abroad. Therefore, because after all my ability to understand English is insufficient, I want to study English more and want to gain the ability to understand some English better. 

Finally, thank you for this year. My writing certainly improved, and I was happy to listen to various stories from you. I also support the Seattle Mariners this season and want them to win the championship by all means.

Taro Suzuki

In this writing class, I learned a lot of things this year. For example, I learned the right way to write a title page, references, and so on. I didn’t learn them when I was a high school student, so this class gave me important education.

I think there are many opportunities to write an e-mail in English in the future, so the way to write a polite e-mail is also important.

I wrote many papers in this class. As I look at them now, I think my ability to write good English has improved. Last year, I thought that the letters of a title page should be big and bold, but I realized that it was not beautiful.

I think I will communicate with many foreigners in the future, in my work or private life. I want to make use of the knowledge which I learned in this class.

